
Kadiak Holdings, LLC

PO BOX 8569


Kodiak, AK 99615

305-898-3223


October 28, 2023


RE: POA-2023-00376 v1.0 Kodiak Harbor - Silver Bay Seafoods Kodiak


As the owner of the property bordering the proposed fill area, I am asking for an extension of the 
comment period allowed by ADEC. 


Silver Bay Seafoods has made some assumptions in regard to encroachment and the tideland 
ownership itself.


My counsel, who submitted a comment has also asserted that I have rights to utilize the waters 
under Article 8, section 14 of the Alaska Constitution. I am keenly aware of the condition of the 
structure on my lot, however imagine that you purchased a waterfront property and shortly after 
the purchase your direct neighbors completely demolished everything around your new 
property. We had planned to develop and improve the property but have been on hold to see 
what Silver Bay was going to do. Now we see what they want is to take away our water access 
and erect a 2 story building directly in front of my dock/structure. Silver Bay has never consulted 
or even discussed their plan to completely block my access to the channel.They instead have 
not only made the minimal allowed time for comment but also have failed to even post signs 
near the proposed project.


I am entitled to provide a vigorous defense of my right to the water access. Please allow another 
30 days for me to do so. 


Regards,


Sully Sutherlin



